To whom it may concern

RECOMMENDATION LETTER

During the period from February 2016 to June 2017, the company CREDO LLC Vranje, as a
General Contractor, performed the works on reconstruction, extension, and upgrading of Basic
Court building in Kraljevo. The works are financed by the Instrument for Pre-Accession
Assistance (IPA found) carrying out by the EU Delegation in Serbia in accordance with the
Contract No CRIS 2015/371-477 signed on 17th December 2015, in the total amount of Eur 1.6
million, on the around 3.750 m2.

This Project has been implemented in two phases respected all rules, procedures and relevant
legislation, without any time extension, which is itself a significant achievement, having in mind
the specific conditions of reconstruction works and no stoppages of the Court functioning during
the works implementation.

Also, it is important to underline that described reconstruction works were performed in
accordance with recently adopted legislation related to energy efficiency standards, allowing
smooth issuance of relevant Energy Efficiency ‘Passport’.

Furthermore, General Contractor, "CREDO" LLC Vranje respected the statutory health and
safety measures and all obligations related works prescribed by the Law on Planning and
Construction.

Employees have been performed all tasks in high-quality, reliable and on time, on high-level site
organization, and on the mutual satisfaction of all participants in the project, taking care about
needs of the Investor as well as the end user.

Taking into account above mentioned, we do not have any hesitation in recommending CREDO
LLC Vranje to perform similarly or any other project, because they demonstrated to be a serious
and reliable company able for successful implementation of the project.

Contact person Ms Ljupka Podunavac, Head of Section for project implementation, e-mail:
lijupka.podunavac@mpravde.gov.rs, phone +381 11 3622-247

Cedomir Backovic

Assistant Minister
Ministry of Justice of the Republic of Serbia
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